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Ref. # JOCFRS0 .54(fF)
Generic Letter 89-10

William J. Cahill, Jr December 21, 1989
Executive Vice President

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D, C, 20556

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446

NRC GENERIC LETTER 89-10: "SAFETY-RELATED MOTOR-OPERATED
VALVE TESTING AND SURVEILLANCE - 10 CFR 50.54(F)"

Gentlemen;

Pursuant to 10CFRS0.54(f) and in response to the Reporting Requirements of
Generic Letter B9-10, TU Electric is providing this response to advise the NRC

that the schedule and recommendations delineated in the Generic Letter will be
met .

Should any comments and/or questions arise regarding this response, please
contact D. A, Ringle, at (214) 812-8879,

Sincerely,

W/ Moo 5 CHISs

William J. Cahill, Jr,

o A0 Wbl
Roger D, Walker
Manager, Nuclear Licensing

DAR/grp

¢ - Mr, R, D. Martin, Region 1V
Resident Inspectors, CPSES (3)

400 North Olive Street  L.B. 81 Dallas, Texas 75201




